Australian Government
Department of Immigration and Citizenship

(S July 2011

Ms Julie Dennett

Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation Committee
Room S1.61

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Dennett

Amendment to Hansard

During Senate Estimates on 23 May 2011, Senator Cash asked how many voluntary returns to
Afghanistan were there in the financial year 2011-11? I responded that there were four
voluntary returns to Afghanistan (refer to page 99 in the Committee Hansard). I have since

been given updated information that there were five voluntary returns to Afghanistan in
2010-11.

Yours sincerely

Garry Fleming
First Assistant Secretary
Border Security, Refugee and International Policy Division
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